
 

 
AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for April 2024 

 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, April 17, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The BOD welcomed Tracey Vatcher as Regional Director for NS/NFLD/LAB. 

 
2. The BOD approved forty-four new members.  

 
3. Starting this year, the AAC will supply aggregate placement ribbons for Junior 

Handlers attending Regionals.  Junior Handlers already receive aggregate 
placement ribbons as juniors at Nationals. 

 
4. The BoD approved a recommendation from the National Team Management 

Committee with respect to how handlers wishing to apply to the team may count 
their participation at AAC trials. 

 
5. The BoD approved the appointment of new members to the Development 

Committee. 
 
6. The BOD approved the draft Annual Financial Statement for 2023. 

 
7. The Annual General Meeting will be held on April 30, 2024, at 8:00PM EST. 

Notice of the meeting was sent to members on Monday, April 8, 2024.   
 

8. Members are reminded that if they have any questions or would like more 
information about a specific topic, they should contact their Regional Director. 
 

 
 
 
 


